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| refer to my answer to your Assembly Question, AQW 32668/11-15, in which | provided
information on the number of requests made in 2013 for new street lighting adjacent to
existing domestic properties where the number of properties met the criteria for street

lighting.

My answer stated my Department had received 14 such requests in 2013. However, my
Department's most recent assessment indicates this figure was incorrect and should
have read 5 requests were made in 2013 for new street lighting adjacent to existing

domestic properties, where the number of properties met the criteria for street lighting.

A revised version of my answer to AQW 32668/11-15 is attached for ease of reference

and | apologise for any confusion that may have arisen.

This letter will also be copied to the Speaker, other Members, the Assembly Library, and
the Office of the Official Report (Hansard).
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I trust this information has been helpful.

Doy B

DANNY KENNEDY MLA

Minister for Regional Development



AQW 32668/11-15
DATE FOR ANSWER: FRIDAY 18 APRIL 2014

Mr Gregory Campbell (East Londonderry): To ask the Minister for Regional Development
how many requests were made in 2013 for new street lighting adjacent to existing domestic
properties where the number of properties met the criteria for street lighting.

DANNY KENNEDY

I can confirm my Department received 5 such requests in 2013,
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